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2019 VBS 

DATES: Sunday, June 23rd thru Thursday, June 27th. 
 

THEME: In The Wild 
 

MOTTO: Zoom in! Focus on Jesus! 
 

SCRIPTURE: But these are written so that you may believe 

that Jesus is the Messiah, the Son of God, and that by 

believing you may have life in his name. John 20:31 (CSB) 

Please be in prayer for the children who will be 

attending, for the teachers as they prepare their lessons, 

and for all our other VBS volunteers. 

 

WMU Mission Project 
WMU will be collecting children’s Bible story books, 

coloring books, crayons, and children’s complete Bibles 

during the month of May.  These items will be delivered to 

the CHARM ministry in Townsend for the summer 

program.  Place the books on the table beside the Sunday 

School office.  Items will be collected through Sunday, 

June 2nd. 

 The Baptist Center will not be doing backpacks this year.  

We will let you know what the new summer project will be 

as soon as we get an update from the Baptist Center. 
 

MemoriMemoriMemoriMemorial Dal Dal Dal Day Flagsay Flagsay Flagsay Flags    
If you know someone who was part of the US military and 

was buried in Pleasant Grove Cemetery this past year, 

please contact Ervil or Myra Headrick at 983-7609 with 

the information. 

SecSecSecSecuuuurity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteers    

Sunday, May 26th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bobby Gamble 

2nd Service Edward Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    



Christian SympaChristian SympaChristian SympaChristian Sympathythythythy    
To the family of Reba Wilson 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 
 

26 – June 1     Jesse Rainwather 

    
Dear Friends, 

Our family has been very humbled by the out-pouring of 

love shown to us in recent months. The gifts to missions, 

prayers, calls, cards, visits and meals have blessed us ten-

fold.  Thank you for loving us so much.  

Joyce and the Davis girls 

Wedding ShoWedding ShoWedding ShoWedding Showewewewerrrrssss    

There will be a wedding shower for Cameron Brantner 

and Faith Hayes on Sunday, May 26th from 2:00 to 4:00 

p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

There will be a wedding shower for Baylee DeLozier and 

Morgan Camper on Sunday, June 2nd from 2:00 to 4:00 

p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. May 26th 4:30 PM 

Church Office Closed Mon. May 27th  

WMU Meeting Wed. June 5th 6:30 PM 

 

BUSINESS MEETING 
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

March and April were presented.  The Sunday School 

average attendance for March was 200, average contacts 

were 202. The Sunday School average attendance for 

April was 203, average contacts were 259. Greg Long 

reported for Discipleship Training.  Classes ended in 

April.  Fall classes will begin between mid-September and 

first of October and finish before Thanksgiving.  Diann 

Ringer reported for the WMU.  Thirty Resurrection 

Baskets and 92 boxes of cereal were delivered to the 

Baptist Center. WMU will be collecting children’s Bibles 

and children’s Christian books for Townsend for the 

month of May. Toiletries and cleaning supplies will be 

collected in June for the Baptist Center.   Anne Blevens 

reported for the Trustees.  The trustees completed the 

following items; Ash pots have been painted; one tarp was 

replaced on playground equipment, other tarp will be 

ordered; security lights were installed in four locations. 

Custodian has been hired to replace current custodian 

who is moving.  Jerri Thompkins reported for the 

Homebound Ministry.  Easter cards were sent to all the 

Homebound members.  Three members had birthdays.  

We want to make sure that all of our Homebound 

members always know they are loved and remembered by 

our church, and we thank we everyone for sending the 

cards.   
 

Old Business:  None 
 

New Business:   Nominating Committee recommended 

Greg Lowe as Sunday School Director, Darell Coppenger  

as Assistant Sunday School director, Lisa Hill for Media 

Directory and Diann Ringer for WMU Director for the 

2019-2020 church year.  Passed. 
 

Motion by Dan Blevens with a 2nd by Ken Johnson to 

grant request for church letter for Mychal Hembree to 

Upper Shady Grove Baptist Church.  Passed. 
 

Audit Committee presented their annual report for 2018.  

Passed 
 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator      Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 

 

Church DirectoryChurch DirectoryChurch DirectoryChurch Directory    
Since we have been blessed with so many new members, 

we feel it is time for a new/updated church directory.  

Watch the newsletter for more information.  

 


